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GOVERNMENT OF GUATEMALA CANDIDACY  

 VICE-CHAIR OF THE GROUP OF EXPERTS ON CHEMICAL SUBSTANCES AND PHARMACEUTICAL 

PRODUCTS 

2020-2021 

 



Ref. NV-OEA-M4-No.696-2020  
 

 The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its 

compliments to the Honorable Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control 

Commission (CICAD), and refers to CICAD’s sixty-eighth regular session, to be held during the second 

semester of this year.  

 

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the OAS wishes to inform that the Government of 

Guatemala hereby presents its candidacy for the Vice-chair of the Group of Experts on Chemical 

Substances and Pharmaceutical Products for the 2021 period.  

 

 The Permanent Mission of Guatemala avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the CICAD 

Executive Secretariat the assurances of its highest and distinguished consideration. 

 

Washington, D.C., September 9, 2020 

 

To the Honorable  

Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD)  

Washington, D.C. 

 


